
Hello sir/mam,
                              I am writing this submission against the
proposed vias capping bill. I came to Australia 3 years back and

did my commercial cookery course from one of the private

colleges been licensed by the govt. On the same time I started my

work experience working in a restaurant. I have been doing that

since than and know am working full time as a cook in reputed

restaurant. I have done possibly everything right to apply for my P

R application in a right way. Now out of no where after waiting for

one and half year I am been told that we don’t need anymore cooks

or hairdresser etc. I strongly feel that is not a fair go to genuine

applicants like me. 

 
I hope whatever you decide will be in the best interest of the
genuine applicants who has applied for various visas.
 
Thanks
Regards


